AUXILIARY Of The

CONGRESS OF NEUROLOGICAL SURGEONS

March 29, 1960

Dear Auxiliary Member:

It is now about the "half-way" mark between meetings and a good time to start your plans for October 26 - 29, 1960, The Palmer House, Chicago!

Most of us will remember with delightful warm memories our last meeting at the luxurious Americana in glamorous Miami Beach. Our every morning coffees gave us an opportunity to visit with many of our old friends and to acquire new ones. The luncheon was especially enjoyable with an informative speaker.

As I'm sure you all know, Chicago has a wealth of fine stores for our early Christmas shopping, or just indulging feminine vanity -- many fine museums for our cultural and intellectual edification -- good eating places for fun and food. We will have a list compiled of highly recommended places to go -- things to see -- things to do and places to eat.

Many of you saw and enjoyed the collection of pictures from past meetings which the Congress liked so well, they "borrowed" it. Please be generous with your treasured pictures, so we might all share in the fun. Send them to Mrs. Bernard B. Shuer, 2472 Emmick Drive, Toledo, Ohio.

This will be the Tenth Anniversary, which we hope to make a special occasion. In harmony with the significance of this it appears we may be fortunate enough to have Mrs. Frank Lloyd Wright as our luncheon speaker. Plan to be there for this Tenth Year Celebration!

With warm regards to the Congress families.

Sincerely,

ann

Mrs. Franklin Earnest, III

President

AUXILIARY Of The

CONGRESS OF NEUROLOGICAL SURGEONS

March 29, 1960

Dear Auxiliary Member:

It is now about the "half-way" mark between meetings and a good time to start your plans for October 26 - 29, 1960, The Palmer House, Chicago!

Most of us will remember with delightful warm memories our last meeting at the luxurious Americana in glamorous Miami Beach. Our every morning coffees gave us an opportunity to visit with many of our old friends and to acquire new ones. The luncheon was especially enjoyable with an informative speaker.

As I'm sure you all know, Chicago has a wealth of fine stores for our early Christmas shopping, or just indulging feminine vanity -- many fine museums for our cultural and intellectual edification -- good eating places for fun and food. We will have a list compiled of highly recommended places to go -- things to see -- things to do and places to eat.

Many of you saw and enjoyed the collection of pictures from past meetings which the Congress liked so well, they "borrowed" it. Please be generous with your treasured pictures, so we might all share in the fun. Send them to Mrs. Bernard B. Shuer, 2472 Emmick Drive, Toledo, Ohio.

This will be the Tenth Anniversary which we hope to make a special occasion. In harmony with the significance of this it appears we may be fortunate enough to have Mrs. Frank Lloyd Wright as our luncheon speaker. Plan to be there for this Tenth Year Celebration!

With warm regards to the Congress families.

Sincerely,

ann

Mrs. Franklin Earnest, III

President